VIRTUAL CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS

Great news! . . . Virtual Christmas tree lights!

Not to be beaten by restrictions, Dolwyddelan has come
together to produce a virtual film for Christmas, of singing,
festive messages and pictures of our village.

There will be a visit from
Father Christmas too!

The film will be available on the Dolwyddelan Facebook
page from December 5th at 6.00pm. If you don’t get to see
it there, not to worry, it will be shown publicly at the Village

Cinema Club as early as (safely) possible in 2021.
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"'mf On account of the pandemic we will not be
Efg, #collecting or distributing the local Christmas Post
E ~ this year. Neither will we be distributing our
: Christmas parcels. But we are thinking about you,
and look forward to seeing you in 2021.

Kind regards to you - one and all, from the
Members and the Officials.

Everyone at Menter Siabod wishes our
readers a Healthy and Happy Christmas

and

A Happy and Prosperous
New Year




